Diary Dates

<u>August</u>

11 Staff Return to school

15 Pupils return to school



St. Catherine's Primary School End of Term Newsletter



St. Catherine's Primary School
Brabloch Crescent
Paisley
PA3 4RG
Head Teacher – Mrs. Teresa Brown
0141 887 6085

email – <u>enquiries@st-catherines.renfrewshire.sch.uk</u>
Website - https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/re/stcatherines



Although we encourage children to tell us about their achievements out with school we are sure that we don't know about lots of things however big or small, for this reason we would like your help. If you feel that your child has accomplished something for the first time, improved in something, or has achieved an award (yellow belt in Judo, a badges at Scouts/Brownies/Boys Brigade etc) please let us know by completing the tear off slip below. This will then be shared at assembly and added to our achievements records

Recognition of Achievement
I'd like (name)
(class)
to be recognised for his/her achievement in
He/she
Parent's Signature
Date

You are welcome to provide feedback on any items contained in our newsletter. Please do not hesitate to contact me if there is ever anything you wish to discuss.

Mrs Teresa Brown (Head Teacher)

Summer Holidays



Please note that school closes early at 1.00pm on Wednesday 28 June and re-opens for pupils on Tuesday 15 August.

On behalf of all at St Catherine's I would like to take the opportunity to thank everyone who has helped or supported us this year in so many different ways. Sincere thanks to our Parent Council who have organised many events and supported the life and work of the school. Thank you also to our committed group of Parent Helpers who accompany pupils and staff on school trips and support us at school events. St Catherine's has always been very well supported by industrious parents who have the children's best interests at heart; your presence is greatly valued.

For Primary 7 pupils this time of year is filled with hopes and dreams for the years ahead. However, it is also tinged with a little sadness when so many pupils and parents are moving on. Everyone at St Catherine's wishes the Primary 7 children and their families good luck and success for the future. I hope that all families have a wonderful summer holiday and that our pupils return to school in August excited and refreshed.

Mrs Brown

Classes / Staffing

We will welcome two new teachers to St Catherine's in August, Miss Coyle and Mrs Ashgar.

Next year we will have 8 classes as follows:

Primary 1: Mrs Campbell Primary 4: Miss Berry
Primary 2/1: Miss Grant Primary 5: Mr McKay
Primary 2: Mrs Dando Primary 6: Miss Coyle
Primary 3: Mr Donaghy Primary 7: Mr Gallagher

Ms McLaughlin, Mrs Burns and Mrs Ashgar will teach pupils across the school.

Miss Nugent and Mrs Kelly will leave St Catherine's at the end of term. We wish them every success in their new posts.